
 

 

 

 

 

Dear families, 

 

As we move into November and deeper into fall 

we will be focusing on all that we are thankful for 

through books, our writing, community building, 

etc. I’m so thankful for each and every family at 

our school and the support you provide daily to 

your children.  

 

We recently welcomed Ms. Sara, in the 

mornings, to room 9 so if you get a chance, 

peek in one morning and say hi. She has jumped 

right in and been a welcome addition to our 

class! 

 

This month in math, 6ths are focusing on cubing 

in math, 5th years are diving into fractions and 

4th years are working on abstract division. Our 

cultural curriculum this month includes 

colonization and revolution, studying ancient 

Greece and archaeology. 

 

Later this month, we will be hosting our yearly 

traditional of Stone Soup, both the performance 

as well as cooking in the classroom! As the time 

nears, a detailed sign up can be found in the 

classroom early November. “Bring what you’ve 

got…We’re making stone soup!” I’m looking 

forward to enjoying this holiday season with 

everyone! 

All School Bulletin  

 
Nov. 2- Wax Museum @ 8:30am 

Nov. 10- No School 

Nov. 22-24- No School 

 

 

Room 9 Bulletin 
Nov. 17- Stone Soup Assembly 

and making our own stone soup! 

 

 

Birthdays: 
 
Harrison Woodlief- Nov. 7th 
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